
Hello Parents 

Happy August 2024 

This is a gentle reminder that next week is the last week of the Summer session. All of the children’s 

belonging will be sent home. Please take note that we are not responsible for any items left behind. 

If you are going on vacation and are not able to pick up your child’s belongs, please send someone to 

collect them. 

Clean week begins on August 12 to the 16, 2024 which means the center is closed to the children. The 

new school term starts on August 19, 2024. 

Your child will move to their next classroom if they are returning. 

Another reminder is that your child must be in class by 9:00 AM and when your child will not be in 

school, please notify the center as well as your child’s room. 

Dates to Remember: 

August 5 & 6                                                             Visit new classroom 

August 7                                                                     Music Concert: The Dream Shakers 

August 9                                                                     Last day of Summer Tern (All Child’s things go home) 

August 12 to 16                 Clean up week (Center Closed to students) 

August 19                 Autumn term begins  

 

Your cooperation and understanding are always appreciated. 

Ms. Ada & Ms. Bobbi 

 

 


